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General Contractor, Dan Hall, Hardrives, Inc. 612.490.9693 

 
 
City of Lexington Questions      City of Blaine Questions 

Steve Winter, Project Engineer, 612.548.3121                               Jason Sundeen, Project Inspector 763.785.6157   
James Watters, Project Inspector, 612.548.3152     
Kevin Burns, Senior Project Inspector, 651.271.6584    

Week in Review 
Listed below are the activities that occurred during the ninth and final week of major construction. 
 
Monday 10/19/15 

 Site cleanup and disturbed soil prep for landscaping by Hardrives Inc. 
Tuesday 10/20/15 

 Site restoration began with sodding of the Blaine side of the project starting at Lexington Avenue 
by subcontractor Central Landscapes. 

Wednesday 10/21/15 
 Site restoration continued with sodding and hydroseeding of the Lexington side of the project by 

subcontractor Central Landscapes. 
 Street sweeping and curb cleaning for final bituminous wear course was done by Hardrives Inc. 

Thursday 10/22/15 
 Paving of final bituminous wear course was done by Hardrives Inc. 

 
Things to Come 
At this point in time construction on the project site has come to a close for the year. However, there are 
still tasks left to complete by the contractor that are minor in nature. Periodically you may see Hardrives 
Inc. or one of the subcontractors on site completing final tasks before the project can be completely 
closed out. 
 
As a result of project activities coming to a close, this will be the final project update letter for the season. 
In spring 2016, the sod and seeding will be checked to ensure proper turf establishment. Any areas found 
to be deficient will be corrected before the project is officially closed out. Depending on the items needed 
to be corrected and their impact to you, the residents, a project update letter will be sent out to inform you 
of when construction personnel will be on site.  
 
Thanks to You 
A special thank you is deserved to all the residents on this project. Living 
on a construction site can prove tiresome as access to your home and 
everyday tasks are often negatively affected. Your patience and 
understanding through all the phone calls and emails has been greatly 
appreciated.  
 
Additionally, thank you to all the parents and care givers to the children 
in the area who were kept safe without incident during construction. 
Having bus stops rerouted and often times no clear path to homes is an 
obvious headache to those caring for children and getting through a 
project safely is a big accomplishment itself. 
 
Over the coming months, please do not hesitate to contact your respective project site inspector with any 
questions or concerns should they arise.  
 


